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Senator Cameron asked on 30 May 2017 on proof Hansard page 115

Question

ABCC - Correspondence between the Fair Work Ombudsman and the ABCC 

Senator CAMERON: What have you put in place at the ABCC to support the functions that 
were carried out by the Fair Work Ombudsman?
...
...
Senator CAMERON: Can you provide copies of the correspondence between you and the 
Fair Work Ombudsman?
Mr Hadgkiss: Yes.
Senator CAMERON: Can you also provide details of the formal arrangements in writing that 
you have undertaken?
Mr Hadgkiss: I will take that on notice, yes. 

Answer

Letters were exchanged between the Director of Fair Work Building and 
Construction/Australian Building and Construction Commissioner and the Fair Work 
Ombudsman as follows:

 Attachment A: Letter from Director to Ombudsman 1 December 2016
 Attachment B: Letter from Ombudsman to Commissioner 2 December 2016
 Attachment C: Letter from Commissioner to Acting Ombudsman 22 December 2016
 Attachment D: Letter from Ombudsman to Commissioner 13 January 2017

Additional formal written arrangements are addressed in EMSQ17-004184.


